
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Monday, May 13, 2019 
B-Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular Bell Schedule 
AP/IB Exams 
Spring Dance Concert Rehearsals, Auditorium, All Day 
EOC Training, Media Center, 2:30pm  

Awards Program, Auditorium, 7:00pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]  
 
Stough Elementary.  We are having a 50th anniversary party this year and are looking for high school volunteers 

to help run some games and booths for the students.  We will probably need no more than 12 volunteers.  Do 

you have students or clubs who might like to participate?  Here is a link with more information about the event. 

It is on Thursday, June 6 at 5:30 (4:30 set up time).  

https://www.50yearsofstough.com/ 
 
RISING AP ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE STUDENTS: You may pick up your summer assignment in Ms. 
Woodall's room 353 on Thursday May 16 during first lunch or after school. If you are unable to attend 
one of these brief sessions, access the assignment via the Broughton website-Academics-Advanced 
Placement.  
 
Colleges are looking at all the ways students distinguish themselves in addition to their GPA. Community Service 

is becoming an even more important criteria. Our goal is to help create a spirit of giving back AND help students 

achieve academic and professional success. We still have some spots open for our highly rated Summer 

Programs (Leadership Institute for Civic Engagement and the IMPACT Camp). 

● The IMPACT Camp is extremely hands on as students visit and serve at a different nonprofit each 

day. (They earn 40 service hours in this camp.) 

● The Leadership Institute delves more into the academics of service. What makes a Civil Society & 

why is it important?  Students hear from community leaders and create their own Capstone 

project. (Students earn 45 service hours in the Institute.)There is also still time for students to 

register and turn in school-related service hours (earning the Commissioners’ Award) as well as 

registering for the Mayor’s Award for service this summer. The National President’s Service Award 

(highest volunteer service award in the country) recognizes year round service. Last year we had 

over 200 students earning this award.  

Students can learn more and register for any of these programs by visiting our website: 

www.thevolunteercenter.org 

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 

The Phi Lambda Chapter of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. is sponsoring a National Black Scholars Signing Day Program. It is 
a program allowing students to announce the college of their choice.  It is an amazing program that will be held Sunday, June 
2 (3pm) at Watts Chapel Missionary Baptist Church in Raleigh, NC.  A good meal will also be served as well.  Students can 
register online at ​www.nationalblackscholars.com​.  The deadline to register is May 26th.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact the Coordinator, Shelton Ford, at 919-395-9135.  

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://www.50yearsofstough.com/
http://www.thevolunteercenter.org/
http://www.nationalblackscholars.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



 

  

 

 

 

 
 
  
 

  

 

 

 


